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5th November 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Families 
 
I would like to take the opportunity to introduce myself as your new Interim 
Headteacher. I have already met lots of your wonderful children and am very much 
looking forward to working with them and the staff over the coming weeks.  
 

As the nation enters another lockdown, I would like to re-assure you all that the 
school continues to follow all aspects of the Department for Education’s Guidance on 
the Re-Opening of Schools and that all decisions are made with the safety of the 
children and staff at heart.   
 

It is so important that we all do our bit to stem the virus and keep each other safe at 
this time.  I would like to thank everyone for wearing a face covering when coming 
on to the school site. Please also remember to keep socially distanced on the way to 
and from school as well as when you on site. Having been out on the gate in the 
morning and afternoon, I have noticed that the entrances and playgrounds are 
becoming a bit crowded and it is not always easy to social distance. For that reason 
there will be new staggered times in place from Monday 9th November.  
 
In the morning 
Gates will be open at: 
8.40am Nursery and Reception 
8:45am Year 1  
8:50am Year 2 and Year 5 
8:55am Year 3 and Year 6 
9:00am Year 4 
 
All children will go straight into their classrooms (as happens when the 
weather is wet).  
 
In the afternoon  
Gates will be open at: 
2.50pm for Nursery and Reception years 
2:55pm for Year 1  
3.00pm for Year 2 
3.05pm for Year 3 
3.10pm for Year 4 and 5  
3.15pm for Year 6  
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If these changes are going to cause major difficulties for anyone, please let the 
school office know.  
 
Just a reminder that if you have any Covid symptoms do let the school know. Your 
child must stay at home until a Covid test is done. If a Covid test is negative your 
child will be able to return to school. If the test is positive, work will be provided for 
your child to complete at home.  
 

This is a difficult, uncertain time for all of us so I thank you for your support and 
understanding.  
 
Very best wishes  
 

 
 
Mrs Zoe Newton  
Interim Headteacher 
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